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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to express my anger at the proposed plan to log and thin the forests near Canyon and Glacier

creeks. This is our national forest, it belongs to the people and was set aside specifically to protect it for future

generations. It is wrong and selfish to cut irreplaceable pieces of it out. 

 

Beyond that, logging does significant damage to the environment. Less trees means more sediment will runoff

into the creeks and this is terrible for any salmon habitat downstream. Fewer trees also lead to drier climates and

less rainfall, increasing the chances of forest fires. Logging introduces invasive species into previously uninfested

places. There is no good argument for logging those trees, preserving the forests is so much more important than

turning a profit.

 

I am ashamed of my government for attempting to put this plan into action. Please don't let this continue any

further. 

 


